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Last Day of Term 

Friday 24th May 2024 

Back to School 
Tuesday 4th June 2024 

 

Celebrations at St Catherine's 

Super Citizens and Branches of Love 

Max W               Georgie 

Bonnie               Lilly 

Harrison            Jack 

Molly                 Evelyn 

Daniel               Filip 

 

Congratulations!! 

Huge congratulations to Mrs Dickson for 

becoming a Trauma Informed Schools (TIS) 

Practitioner.  

Trauma-informed practice is an approach which 

is grounded in the understanding that trauma 

exposure can impact a child’s neurological, 

biological, psychological and social 

development. 

Message from Mrs Fearn: 

Dear Parents, 

The children have had a great week, it's 

been fantastic to see the children fully 

enjoy their PE lessons outside and make 

good use of our grounds. 

This week I joined Ash class on their visit 

to church. They had a great session with 

Deacon Mark learning about all the 

special features inside the church. The 

children's behaviour was excellent. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

P Fearn 

 
Road Safety at School 

 

You may have noticed the new signs at school. 

These are to help increase road safety for our 

children. 

We are hoping the road markings will be 

installed during half term. 

We are still working on the 20mph speed 

restriction! 

https://www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk/web/may_2024/687924
https://global-zone61.renaissance-go.com/welcomeportal/2236807
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Dates for your diary: 

• SATs for Maple Class week commencing 13th May 2024 

• Sycamore Class Parents Assembly Thursday 16th May 2.30pm (please 

email the Office if you would like to attend) 

• Monday 20th May Maple Class Music Festival 

 

 

 

        

 

Fire Safety Sessions 

Oak, Sycamore and Hazel Classes had a very important Fire Safety Session with Karen Towner, 

Education Officer with Dorset & Wiltshire Fire and Rescue Service. The children were taught to Stop, 

Drop and Roll and also to Get Out and Stay Out! 

They got to try on Fire Officer’s uniforms and to see what equipment the Fire brigade use to fight 

fires. 

The Sun Has Got His Hat On! 
Please make sure your child has a sun hat in 
school every day. 
 
Please also make sure to apply sunscreen 
before school and put some in their bag if they 
are able to reapply it themselves.  
Ideally, an 8-hour suncream is perfect to 
protect them all day and make sure they have a 
water bottle. 

Teddy Stays at Home! 
 
Please do not allow your child to bring in toys 
from home. 
 
These are easily lost, damaged or forgotten 
which causes upset. 
 
 

 

https://www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk/web/may_2024/687924
https://global-zone61.renaissance-go.com/welcomeportal/2236807

